Plans for Supervised Learning for children of Key Workers
· Supervision for Key Workers’ children commences on Monday 11th January 2021.
· Children will start at 9.00am and finish at 2.30pm.
· They will line up at the usual locations and get collected at the same location.
· Children need to bring a packed lunch for now.
· Children need to wear their school uniform.
· Children will engage in supervised learning in their own class bubble where they will follow a structured plan of work in line with the school curriculum.
· There will be a teacher and classroom assistant present.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Parents are free to select specific days when they need cover.

Do not send your child to school if they have any of the following symptoms:
· A new or continuous cough
· A raised temperature
· Loss of taste or smell
Children should not come to school if anyone in their household has Covid-19 symptoms or are awaiting a Covid-19 test or results.
Please wear a mask and ensure social distancing if entering the school grounds.

